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The Undergraduate Council approved and recommended to the Senate the 
following new programs during this school year: 
 
1)  A new BA program in World Languages that allows students to major in 
two languages. This is a great choice for World Languages students who 
wish to teach elementary or middle school. 
2)  A new BA and Minor in Legal Studies 
3)  A new, accelerated program in which students can earn a BA in Political 
Science and an MA in Public Policy in five years. 
4)  A new Minor in Public Relations.  
5)  A new Minor in Theatre and Comedy.  
 

The Undergraduate Council also approved and recommended to the 
Senate the following changes to existing programs: 
 
1)  Changes to the program and department name in African World 
Studies. 
2)  Changes to the Latin America and the Latino Studies Program, 
condensing the tracks of the two programs. 
3)  Changes to the English Major Writing Concentration, including the 
addition of a capstone course and additional freedom to study multiple 
genres of literature. 
4) The addition of a concentration in Financial Planning to the BS in 

Business Administration. 

Sincerely, 

Tricia Coxwell Snyder , Undergraduate Council Chair  

 

 


